THEODORE POLYGRAPH SERVICE

4415 HARRISON « HILLSIDE, IL 60162 » 708/449-5020

January 20, 2000

Mr. Rick Butler
2413 Glenford Drive
Aurora, TL 60504

Dear Mr. Butler:

Please accept this letter as a summary of the findings I have made as a result of four

' separate interviews and polygraph testing I have made of you and the one interview and
polygraph testing performed on Cheryl Butler. Your dates.of interview were the
following: December 7, 1999, December 14, 1999, December 22, 1999, and January 4,
2000. Ms. Butler's appointment was on April 29, 1999, During the course of these ﬁve
testings, it was my evaluation that there were no deceptlon indication by either you or Ms.
Butler, Further, my opinion in each instance of the separate-testings was that you and Ms.
Butler were truthful. The area tested coneerned allegations made against you with respect

. to your sexual involvement with certain females. As indicated, the testing of you and Ms.

. Butler indicated that you were both truthful about this matter.

I thank you for the opportunity to. have been of service to you.

Polygraph Examiner




